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Please support HB 4123 which will provide stop-gap funding for the ongoing work of 

the SANE/SAE Coordinating Council’s work on statewide, interdisciplinary sexual 

assault response across. This work is especially jeopardized in rural areas, often 

resulting in victims of sexual assault driving hundreds of miles to reach qualified care. 

 

Thank you, 

Emmy Ritter 

Raphael House of Portland 


